
Good Morning Jaguar Family,  

I hope everyone is rested and ready to start a new day! Today is Wonderful Wednesday! 

Here are your daily announcements:   

 The deadline to register for the upcoming AP Exams is March 1st.  Registration forms can be 

found outside Mrs. Lester's Office in A2100. 

 Atten:  Juniors and Seniors, there will be an Admissions Counselor from Life University 

visiting in the Career Center on Thursday, Feb. 7, at 9:30 a.m.  To attend, just sign-up with 

Mrs. Morris.   

 Attention juniors and seniors, There will be an Admissions Counselor from the University of 

West Georgia, located in Carrollton, GA, visiting in the Career Center on Friday, Feb. 15, at 

9:30 a.m.  If you would like to attend, sign-up with Mrs. Morris.   

 The NMHS "Mighty Marching Jaguars" will be holding dance line auditions March 18 

through 20. Applications are available from the band room, and Ms. Adrienne. Applications 

and forms are due February 25th to Mr. Chester. 

 Attention all junior and senior females. The "Love Travels" organization at the University of 

West Georgia will be giving away free prom dresses at their  "Belles of the Ball" event on 

Saturday, February 16th, from 10a - 4p. The mission of this event is to ensure that every can 

attend prom, regardless of her socioeconomic status. The event is free and it will include 

vendors, food, music, give-a-way prizes and a chance to win a scholarship! To register, use 

the link provided on the Class of 2019 and 2020 Remind. Also, ladies, if you have a formal 

gown that you would like to donate to the event, you may send an email to 

bellesofball@gmail.com. 

 Attention seniors, if you still need assistance with your FAFSA, the counselors and a 

representative from the GA. Student Finance Commission will host FAFSA Friday on Feb. 

15th, March 15th, and April 19th, from 12 - 2 (during 3rd period). The Feb. location will be 

in the Media Center. To sign up, see Mrs. Morris in the Career Center. 

 There will be a football meeting for current players and interested players on Thursday, 

February 7 in the gym afterschool. 

 An admissions counselor from Georgia Southern University will be visiting in the Career 

Center on Wednesday, Feb. 13th, at 9:30 a.m.  Any junior or senior interested may attend, 

but must first sign-up with Mrs. Morris.   

 Attention football players and parents we will be honoring our football players on 

Wednesday Feb 13 at 6:30 in the media center.  

 Seniors, the newsletter for the month of February is available outside the Career Center, and 

it is also posted on our website, under Department "College and Career Center".  There are 

several scholarship opportunities in the newsletter, as well as some that will be available in 

the wall pockets, as they come through email.   

 FCCLA will be selling Chick-fil-A chicken biscuits this Friday, February 8th, in upstairs A 

building. Biscuits are $3.00. 

Sports Announcements  



 Region basketball games today, February 6, 8 and 9th. 

 Friday, February 8 soccer here vs. South Cobb at 5:30. 

 

Jaguars let’s have a great and impactful learning day!! 

 

 


